
 

 

  
  

 
 

 
 

  

 Clear on 
cancer Help us 

help you 

A cough that lasts 
three weeks or more 
could be a warning sign 
Just contact your 
GP practice 
If you’ve had a cough for three weeks 
or more and it isn’t COVID-19, don’t 
ignore it. A cough you just can’t shake off 
could be a sign of cancer. 

It’s probably nothing serious, but finding 
cancer early makes it more treatable. 

Your NHS wants to see you. 

Just contact your GP practice. 

For more information visit 
nhs.uk/cancersymptoms 
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